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NOTICE
  

 
The Town Board of Holland will hold a Public Hearing on Monday May 7, 2018 at 7:30pm.
 
The purpose is to gather public information on the request of Ralph and Roxanne Bohrtz to rezone
2.37 acres from exclusive agriculture to ag residential located at 778 Lamers-Clancy Road.
 
                                        NOTICE

  
The Planning Board will meet on Monday May 7, 2018 at 7:45pm to review the request of Ralph and
Roxanne Bohrtz and any public input from the public hearing and take action on the request.


